
Parents
Thank you for allowing your child(ren) to participate in Kidz Club each week! We are excited to come 
along side you as we help you in discipling your kids. 

In order to make Kidz club an valuable experience for your kids, we have a few details that we need 
you to be aware of. 

Your kids will come home excited about what they have learned and experience at Kids Club. Please 
encourage your child and take an enthusiastic interest as they tell you about their night or recite the 
verses they learned. 

It is not required that you work with you children throughout the week to memorize scripture, but 
they will be so much more successful if you commit to making it part of your daily routine.  

Each child will receive a book that will help them with their memory work. Please make sure they 
remember to bring the book each week.  If you are worried about remembering each week, there 
will be a place your kids can leave the books at church, however we recommend that it is taken 
home and used throughout the week.   

Your Childs book will be given to them free of charge. However, if the book is misplaced or 
damaged, there will be a $10 charge for a replacement.  

The books that we will be using are part of the AWANA curriculum.  If you are not familiar with 
AWANA, they traditionally have incorporated the use of uniforms and badges, much like the Scouts 
have used.  We will not be using the uniforms or badges this year. However, your children will still 
earn points with their participation, and those points will be able to be redeemed for prizes at our 
Kidz club STORE each month.  

We have three special event nights planned for this year, and we would love for all parents to join us 
for these special nights.  Please plan to join us: 
  December 20 Christmas Party 
  February 28  Grand Prix Race Car Night 
  April 25  Final Night - Awards, Carnival & Ice Cream Sundaes 

There are many activities going on at Harvest on Wednesday night, so for safety of our kids, we will 
not allow the kids to leave the gym until they are picked up by an approved parent or adult. Please 
come into the gym each week too pick your children up. Thank you for your help in keeping all our 
kids safe.  

Thank you again for participating in Kidz club! We look forward to seeing how God is going to work 
in the lives of our kids this next year! 


